
 

RE-SCHEDULING OF HEARING  

IN THE MATTER OF PETITION FILED BY PTCL FOR REVISION OF TARIFF 

FROM COMMERCIAL TO INDUSTRIAL TARIFF 

 
 1. All the stakeholders and general public is hereby informed that hearing on the subject matter earlier 

held on 30.03.2022, which was adjourned on the request of the participants, has been re-scheduled as 

under;  

  Date:   April 06, 2022 (Wednesday) 

  Time:   11:00 am 

  Venue:   Through Zoom 
 

2. Following link may be used for participation in the hearing through Zoom; 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86024370796 

Meeting ID: 86024370796 
 

3. All other information shall remain same. 

Registrar NEPRA 
NEPRA Tower, G-5/1, Islamabad. 

Phone: 051-9206500 Fax: 051-2600021, E.mail   registrar@nepra.org.pk 
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